
From: Scott Brookshire <sbrookshire@craigschools.com>
Subject: CCSD open seat 1
Date: November 7, 2022 at 8:45:05 AM AKST
To: Hans Hjort <hhjort@craigschools.com>, Chris Reitan 
<creitan@craigschools.com>

Dear CCSD Board,

I would like to request that I be considered for 
placement on the CCSD board for open seat 
1.  

I have about 10 years experience of board 
member service. During my tenure, the Board 
dealt with many different challenging issues 
including 



Expansion of Industrial Arts at the 
High School.

Search for new Superintendent 
Transgender Policy issues
Special Education controversies
COVID 19 Educational disruptions
The issue of “Masks in school“ 
 Board Representative of the 

Negotiations Committee.

I have shown that I can be a valuable working 
member of a deliberative body.
I am a 30 year resident to this community and 
a local business owner.

Thank you very much for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Scott Brookshire



  


